
The City of McKenzie Public Works is seeking bids for paving 
city streets. For additional information contact Johnny Mercer 
at 731-352-3009 or 731-415-4455 between 7 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 
Monday through Friday. Bids opening is August 18 at 10 a.m. in 
the council chambers of city hall.

BID NOTICE

A1/31-2


